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Thank you for your continued support during these different and difficult times. 

 

Children at school continue to complete the same work as that which is set for home learning – we have seen and 

heard lots of pirates in some of our bubbles this week! 

 

With the publication of the latest Government guidance for schools for full opening published yesterday we are 

able to start working on our plans for the whole school being back in September; something we are all looking 

forward to. I will write to you again with detailed plans when these have been finalised. 

 

Staff Training Day Wednesday 22nd July 2020 

Please note that schooling – whether at home of school – will finish on Tuesday 21st July. The training day we had 

scheduled for May did not happen so we will be having this at the end of this academic year so that we can work 

on our preparations for September.                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                                                    Helen Comfort 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Comfort                     

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 

Week commencing 6th July 2020 
This week in maths we are looking at reflections and translations. You are also going to discover the differences 

between thermal insulators and thermal conductors in science and in computing we are improving our 

understanding of the ‘’2Animate’’ software to help you to create your own fun animations. 

 
                                                               
 

 
 
                                               
                                                

 

The Week Ahead! 

 

Dear Class 5, 

Thank you for sharing with me the work that you have completed at home this week. I am most impressed with the 

standard of your home learning. Please continue to work hard and try to do everything we are planning for you 

each day. Again this week there are some additional activities for you to complete, if you are entering the Kent and 

Dover Grammar School tests in September these tasks are especially important for you. Please remember to take 

break times to relax your mind perhaps with some calming music. For those of you who are writing super 

descriptive stories, please keep going and share them with your family. You are all doing a super job at home and 

don’t forget I am here for you via the email if you have any questions. I am also available to speak to you between 

3.15 and 4pm in the afternoon, if you would like a phone conversation, contact me via the email in the first 

instance. Keep well and stay safe. Miss you all.         Mr Oliver 

 

Message from the Class 5 Teacher 

 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games 

https://nrich.maths.org/ 

https://www.mathematicsmastery.org/free-resources 

www.kahoot.it 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-6/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/tags/zncsscw/year-6-and-p7-lessons 
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